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Your Ref:  TR010043 My Ref: GY3RC/TR010043/DL4 
Date: 11 December 2019 Tel No.:  
 Email: gy3rc@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
Dear Ms Church 
 
Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing (GY3RC) – TR010043 
 
Application for Development Consent Order - Deadline 4 Submissions 
 
Further to the Rule 8 letter dated 1 October 2019, please find enclosed the following 
documents which the Applicant is submitting for Deadline 4, as set out in the table below, 
together with explanatory comments. 
 
Document Title Applicant’s 

Document Reference 
No. 

Comments 
 

Responses to Written 
Representations submitted by 
Interested Parties at Deadline 3 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/045 Submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter. 

Proposed Changes Application  NCC/GY3RC/EX/046 Submitted pursuant to the 
ExA’s Procedural Decision 
on 10 December 2019. 

Statement of Common Ground 
with Norfolk County Council - 
County Planning Authority 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/047 This document contains 
updates to the Statement 
of Common Ground and is 
submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter. 

Applicant’s Revised draft 
Development Consent Order 
(clean) - Revision 3  

NCC/GY3RC/EX/048 Submitted pursuant to 
the Rule 8 letter. 

 

Applicant’s Revised draft 
Development Consent Order 
(tracked) - Revision 3  

NCC/GY3RC/EX/049 Submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter. 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 



Document Title Applicant’s 
Document Reference 
No. 

Comments 
 

Explanation of Changes to 
Revision 3 of the draft 
Development Consent Order 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/050 Submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter. 

Guide to the Application 
(Revision 3: Deadline 4 issue) 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/051 Submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter. 

 
Unfortunately, Revision 3 of the draft Development Consent Order has not been 
successfully validated due to an unforeseen software compatibility issue. We consider that 
the absence of successful SI validation does not affect the legibility of the DCO in any 
discernible way and no party to the examination would be prejudiced as a result. We will 
resolve the issues with the template for the next revision. 
 
I trust the above is sufficient and in compliance with the information requested by the 
Examining Authority, however please do contact me if you require any additional 
information or if you need to discuss any of the points raised. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mark Kemp 
GY3RC Project Manager 
 
 




